
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

LITTER PICK YOUR WAY WITH THE FARNCOMBE INITIATIVE 

 

On Saturday, 17 June, local residents, councillors and members of the Farncombe Initiative team 

will be getting together for a litter-pick in Farncombe and Binscombe to help improve the 

appearance of the area.  The group will meet at the Premier Shop in Green Lane at 10.00am till 

12.00pm (approx). 

 

Everyone is invited to come along on the day and help to clean-up the village.  Litter pickers and 

gloves will be provided.  

 

The Farncombe Initiative group, supported by Godalming Town Council, are dedicated to ensuring 

that Farncombe and Binscombe remain a great place to live. They meet once a month at the 

Broadwater Park Community Centre, Summers Road and will be holding their next meeting on 

Wednesday, 14 June at 7.40pm, all are welcome. Please contact 07765 693746 if you are 

interested in learning more about the initiative, wish to help with the litter pick or would like to 

attend the meeting. 

 

Ends… 
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Notes to Editors: The Farncombe Initiative meetings are held once a month at Broadwater Park Community 
Centre, chaired by Cllr Steve Cosser.   


